
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Re: Application For NIPAS Certification
1 message

Marvin Reyes <marvinreyes20120312@gmail.com> Thu, Jun 17, 2021 at 1:36 PM
To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

can I follow our application for NIPAS, any update thank you.

On Tue, 8 Jun 2021 at 11:53, DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph> wrote:
Mam/Sir,



This is to acknowledge receipt of your email.  Please be informed that your email was forwarded to the Conservation and
Development Division for their information and appropriate action per Document Tracking Number E-2021-66348.



Thank you.



mmm

ICT Staff



On Tue, Jun 8, 2021 at 11:22 AM Marvin Reyes <marvinreyes20120312@gmail.com> wrote:


Good day this is Filpride Resources Inc. pls see attached letter, application for NIPAS certification. Please response
Immediately.


Thank You Very Much


Marvin Reyes
Site Devt Assistant





-- 


OFFICE OF THE REGIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES
MIMAROPA REGION

P: (02) 8248-3367/ 8248-3468
A: DENR by the Bay Bldg., 1515 L&S, Roxas Blvd., Ermita, Manila 1000
W: http://mimaropa.denr.gov.ph/
E: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph
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